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INTRODUCTION

 Computers have impacted the way 
we live on a large scale. You will 
find computers in hospitals, 
libraries, schools and banks, each 
running tasks that would be difficult 
for people to do on their own. 
Computers serve as a quick and 
convenient way to get things done. 
For example, you easily can do 
every thing from typing documents, 
designing slide shows and 
presentations, to creating your own 
music or art.



POSITIVE IMPACTS

 Positive effects on learning

 People have access to a wealth of 
formation on computers,without
having to drive to the library for 
research. Wireless technology 
allows people to obtain information 
within minutes. The internet 
contains online dictionaries, 
encyclopedias and a wide variety of 
games and software for learning 
math, reading, science and history. 
Many online videos teach skills, 
such as learning a language.



Positive effects of computers on our persional

life.

 Genealogy 

 Reconnecting with friends

 Easier faster 

communication

 Catalog pictures

 Games

 Access to information



NEGATIVE IMPACTS:

 Children and exposure to 
adult material

 Many people, especially 
children and teenagers, are 
vulnerable to finding highly 
explicit adult material. 

 Children who use the internet 
also are at risk of learning about 
different type of drugs and how 
they alter sensations or how 
crimes are committed.



Negative effects computers have 

in our professional life

 Working from home limits your 

interaction with colleagues

 Negative affects computers have in your 

academic life

 Less interaction with classmates



CONCLUSION

 Many people do work on the computer 

but smart people do so much, then get 

up, get moving and get into shape. They 

spend time with family and friends and 

limit their time on the computer. There is 

a new generation coming up where 

information is at one’s finger tips too 

easily and them it becomes a personal 

thing in some people’s lives.
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